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This month has flown by with activities and fun for every student.

We just completed our 2 weeks of “Dancing with the Spirit”, the first week the middle
school and high school students enjoyed and learned many things from Jason and
Stella, then the elementary school students got their turn with them this last week.
Thursday was the culmination of both the weeks with the “Hoe Down” A chilli cook off
was held and all those in attendance enjoyed the food and program put on by the
students.Thanks for the opportunity to have our students take part in this program.

Middle school basketball is over with the Island tournament in Craig, the boys lost the
first night to a very good Craig team and had a good season.

The girls finished 2nd and lost to a very good Girls team from Craig, The girls were also
Champions at the Wrangell tournament earlier in the month. Great job to both boys and
girls and Thank you Mark and Tracy for all your time and efforts throughout the season.

Boys High School basketball will start on the 28th. We are excited to see what the boys
can accomplish with all the returning athletes from last year.

The seniors will be attending the financial reality fair at Craig High School on the 20th,
they will be attending with Nick, Alan, and Janet. The students will be able to learn and
put to practice those things as they live a mock life by their financial decisions.

We want to officially welcome Alyssa Howell to Thorne Bay School. She is our new 2nd
and 3rd grade teacher replacing Sheila Nyquest. She is doing a great job and the
students are excited to have her here.

There are many activities and learning opportunities planned for the month of
December. Stop in and see what is going on in each of the classrooms.



